
 

 

2016 CALIFORNIA SUMMIT ON LONG-TERM SERVICES AND SUPPORTS 
 
 

 

Registration Now Open: 

2016 Long-Term Services and Supports Summit 
 

 
September 13, 2016 

Sacramento, CA 

 

Registration is free but 
space is limited. 

 
 

Register Now 
 

 
 

QUESTIONS?  
Contact Mariya 

at 916-832-8019 or 
Mariya@gacinstitute.org. 

 

 

Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
   
The SCAN Foundation would like to invite you 
to attend The 2016 California Summit on    
Long-Term Services & Supports: Advancing 
Person-Centered Care. 
 
This year, the Summit will be held on Tuesday, 
September 13, 2016 at the Sacramento 
Convention Center. Participants will hear from 
national and state policy leaders and network 
with consumers, providers, advocates, 
researchers, and other stakeholders.  
 
Click here to register. 

 
 
 

 

http://bit.ly/2016Summit_GA
mailto:Mariya@gacinstitute.org?subject=The%20SCAN%20Foundation's%202016%20LTSS%20Summit
http://bit.ly/2016Summit_GA

